
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                           Year 1 Newsletter  
                   “Let your light shine”  

No. 8       6th November 2020  

Certificates 

 

Christian Value Joy 

Lily who is always smiling and helping others first.  

  

             Star of the Week 

Jessica for always listening really well in class and 

answering questions. 
 

Year 1 have had a fantastic first  

week back after half term. It was 

such a joy to see all their smiley  

faces beaming on Tuesday morning. They all tell me 

that they are very excited to be back in school with 

all their friends.  

 

We have had an enthusiastic start to our new topic 

‘Rumble in the Jungle’. We have enjoyed learning 

and sharing fascinating facts about cheetahs. Do 

ask your child if they can tell you something 

interesting they have learnt about cheetahs. 

 

We have been practising listening, reading, saying 

and then writing sentences in our books. We find it 

easier say our sentences first before we write 

them. We also count how many words in our 

sentence, saying our sentence slowly to hear all the 

letter sounds as we say the individual words.  

We are working really trying our best to write our 

letters on the line and use spaces between words.  

 

Our Diamond 9 this week is creativity; we have 

been creative in maths this week making repeating 

shape patterns.  

 

If you have any questions or comments you would 

like to share please email me 

 h.courtney@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 
 

  
 

 
 

Important Information 
 

 

 

 

Parents Evening Phone Call Meetings  

These will take place week commencing 16th 

November. You will be receiving a letter with further 

information and a reply slip to indicate your 

preferred date and time.  

Please return the reply slip a.s.a.p. and you will be 

contacted with your allocated day and time.   

 

Junk Modelling 

Please can you send to school any suitable packaging 

materials; particularly boxes as we will be junk 

modelling jungle animals later in the term.  
 
 

 
 

Courageous Advocate 

Our Courageous Advocate this week is 

J.S Bach 

Did you know...   
 

Bach’s deep religious faith could be found even in 
his secular music. He would put the init ials 
“I.N.J.,” a Latin abbreviation that means, In 

Nomine Jesu, or “in the name of Jesus,” on his 
manuscripts.  

 

Do you know any other fascinating  

facts about J.S. Bach? 
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